
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 25/US 27 Resurfacing Project 
From the Broward/Palm Beach County Line to Milepost 12.626 
Financial Project ID Number: 439842-1-52-01, 02, & 03 

SR 25 Resurfacing Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR 25/US 27 resurfacing 
project, from the Broward/Palm Beach County Line to Milepost 12.626, in Palm Beach County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing travel lanes and 
shoulders, including shoulder widening 

 

• Concrete barrier wall installation 
 

• Guardrail removal and replacement  

 

• Signage, pavement marking, and rumble strip installation 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 
 

• One lane and the shoulder may be closed in each        
direction, around-the-clock, Monday through Sunday 

 

• The speed limit will be reduced to 45 MPH for the       
duration of the project 

 

  
     

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
 

Jessica Lewis, FDOT Project Manager 
jessica.lewis@dot.state.fl.us or  
(561) 459-0908 
 

Ken Kroll, Project Administrator 
kkroll@cegroupfl.com or  
(786) 877-3834   
 

Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Manager 
mcruz@corradino.com or                                                   
(561) 641-6440  
 
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $21,806,360                       Construction Start: May 13, 2020                        Anticipated Completion: aarly 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


